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I recently moved to Portland from the San Francisco Bay Area — where lane-sharing 

is legal. I’ve seen and experienced first hand how it could save lives. 

 

As a daily commuter, I’ve seen my fair share of car accidents and most of the ones 

I’ve seen are rear-ended collisions. In a car, that could not be that big of a deal, but 

on motorcycle, that can quickly be fatal. 

 

Plus, having an air-cooled motorcycle when it’s 80°+ puts my motorcycle in jeopardy 

if I’m slowly creeping along in traffic. 

 

 


